
From: 
Sent: 12 December 2012 10:52 
To: Sharp, Kevin 
Subject: Freedom of information request 
 
Dear Mr Sharp, 
  
In your role in the Police and Crime Commissioners Office may I please make a request for 
information under the freedom of information act. 
  
I note from press reports that the Police and Crime Commissioner Matthew Grove is establishing an 
advisory committee to advise him on the appointment of a new Chief Constable. 
  
Could I please request the names and occupation of those on this advisory committee. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 


